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KK Duties Reminder 

 

JANUARY 4 –“ NEW” DANCER DANCE 

 

Refreshments/KP Duty          Host/Hostess         Honey Pot 
 Keith & Liz Thomas   Alice & Jerry Galloway Mary & Louis Wriedt 
Terri & Jerry Johnson 

 
JANUARY 18 – BARN DANCE  

 
Refreshments/KP Duty          Host/Hostess         Honey Pot 
 Nita & Tom Ulaszek   Shirley & John Currie  Sheila & Bob Williams 
Cindy & Jerry Ward 
Mary & Louis Wriedt  

      FEBRUARY 1 –                          ** 
 
Refreshments/KP Duty          Host/Hostess         Honey Pot 
Sheila & Bob Williams   Nita & Tom Ulaszek  Shirley & John Currie  
Robert Westenhaver 
Quida & Paul Bellows 
 

**A Non-Theme-Wear-Anything-You-Like Dance 

 

Pat McClendon January 9 

Bill Fowler  January 11 

Nancy Ferguson January 11 

Pat Dauphin  January 13 

Ginny Holcomb January 19 

Shirley Currie  January 27 

Jerry McGrew  January 28 

David Worden  January 28 

Khanh Tran  January 28 

Kim Brow  January 29 

Maurice Cockrell January 31 

 

John & Shirley Currie January 23 

Bob & Linda Campbell January 30 

http://www.kissinkuzzins.org/
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Bullwinkle’s Corner 

Happy New Year!  If you received new athletic shoes for Christmas it might be best to keep them close by. The 

Kissin’ Kuzzins are going to be busy and on the go! We are so thankful to have some new members join our club. 

Please welcome and encourage our new dancers and new members who have come our way;  Jorge Decker and 

Gloria David* came to us from the Rockwall Squares. We welcome them and look forward to getting to know them 

better. We have 11 from our lessons that have moved from student to members!! This group includes: Angie 

Espares, Cole Ramires, Brenda Gates, Sarah Hasley, Patricia & Randy Majors, John & Kamie Porro, Vickie 

Wohlander, and Leon & Helena Isbell.  Hopefully, they all will love our club like we do…welcome to all. Still  

hope to add other students to our roll.  

New Dancer Dance, January 4. We look forward to having our new dancers on the floor for the all the tips! Should 

be a fun night! Hope to have some visitors from other clubs who will bring their new dancers. 

Extended Lessons begin January 8 begin with Wayne Baldwin. We look forward to this time of helping new 

dancers get even better! We have a request for these lessons from our experienced teacher.  “We need angels, but 

we would like to have silent angels during the lesson time. This means angels may guide gently push or pull, but not 

talk, as in give instruction. It is hoped that this will help our new dancers learn to listen to the caller for instruction. 

If we are telling them what to do or talking to them, chances are they will miss the next call. Please work with the 

group on this and please do not take offense at being asked to keep quiet!  If someone in your square forgets, just 

make eye contact and kindly nod…Thanks for your help with this.” 

Jump to Saturday, January 20, and the ABC Supper Club will pick up again. This monthly event is proving to be a 

hit!  Be sure to wear your black suits (kidding) as we are going to Campisi’s on Northwest Highway!  If you have 

not come before, please join us. Joanne always picks winning places! 

The next Sunday, January 27t, the NTCA Dancer Appreciation dance will be held at Swingtime. There will be more 

to come on this later. 

Our nominating committee will be getting to work within the next few  weeks. We have some who are seriously 

considering taking an office.  If you are interested in an elected office or appointed position please contact us. 

On a lighter note, I don’t know if I was naughty or nice. Santa brought me a new Lionel train. I have already had to 

go to the hobby store to buy more track and a new car. I  have to accessorize. It is almost as good as having a 

Dremel tool.   

Please continue prayers for our country and for our members. We have members having cancer treatments and 

others facing surgery in the next weeks. We have some in rehab from illness that they are thankfully recovering 

from!  

We are grateful for this club and look forward to wonderful dancing in 2019. 

Ernie and Martha 

• January 4:  New Dancer Dance 

• January 4:  Quarterly Meeting – Immediately Following Dance 

• January 8:  Extended Square Lessons Begin w/W. Baldwin – Sr Center 

• January 11:  Monthly (‘Dancing Queens’) Ladies Luncheon -– see page 3 

• January 12:  Rhumba & Cha Cha Round Dance Lessons – see page 3 

• January 20:  ABC Super Club – Campisi’s – see page 3 

• January 27:  NTCA Dancer Appreciation Dance – FREE – Swingtime Ctr 

• February 15:  KK 46th Anniversary Dance – “Love is in the Air” 

 
Donna Bolanz – Cancer Treatment 

Robert  Westenhaver – Rehab 

Shirley Currie – Upcoming Surgery January 8 

Please Remember These Kuzzins  in Your Prayers, Cards and Tel.  Calls 

Call Kimberly Brow, 214-236-1294, with care concern 



KK FOOD CORNER IS BACK 
 

Something happens when people meet to eat; we not only share food, we share our stories 
 and, as the sign says, it’s the” best way to feel connected”. 

 
(1)   The ABC Supper Club was formed in September 2018.   On the last weekend of every month, or thereabouts, the 

Kuzzins will  gather at a restaurant whose name begins with a letter of the alphabet.  We have met twice – Amigo’’s 
and Bavarian Grill.   We begin the new year with our “C” choice - Campisi’s (original Mockingbird location, -5610 

Mockingbird Lane, Dallas).  We hope all Kuzzins will join us for their famous pizza (or anything Italian). 

Sunday, January 20, 6:00 pm 

Make your reservations with  Joanne,  joanne@thepatricks.name or 214-796-7980 

 

(2)  LADIES ONLY!  Dancing Queens Ladies Luncheon.  For several years, the KK Ladies (the ‘Dancing Queens’ – 

just because we wanted to have a catchy name) have been meeting on the second Friday of each month to celebrate 

birthdays at a local  restaurant picked by the ‘birthday girls’.  We meet even if there aren’t any birthdays.  You will 

receive a call from Wyn El Dodson with  place and time.  If you would rather not get called, please let Wyn El 

know. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dancing Queens Ladies Luncheon.  Calling all KK Ladies:  The 

The September Newsletter will have the details. 
 
 

Mike and Joanne Patrick 

JL and Linda say they really like teaching the Latin classes. They will tell you it's the very best "first" beginning 

class to take if you have never had round dance lessons because it has a loose ‘hold’. Of course, if you have already 

had a class or two, that experience will help you quickly pick up this rhythm and the classes are always a lot of fun. 

 

ARE YOU READY FOR SOME RHUMBA AND CHA CHA? 

 
JL and Linda are offering Beginning Rhumba and Cha Cha classes starting January 12 through the 

beginning of March from 11:15 a.m. to 1:15 p.m. on Saturdays at Carpenter Recreation Center, 

6701 Coit Road, Plano. Sign up is open now through the Parks and Rec Online Registration 

Catalog, or you can  call Carpenter Rec Center at 972-208-8087 to register. The Beginning 

Rhumba and Cha Cha class is #15732 or just search for Pelton as the instructor. 

What is so  great about Rhumba and Cha Cha is that you get two rhythms for the price of one. 

Rhumba and Cha Cha are very related rhythms with most figures appearing in both rhythms. After 

the beginning class ends there will be an Intermediate Rhumba and Cha Cha class that starts March 

23. Same time and same place. By the time you finish both, you will be able to dance any Rhumba 

and Cha cued at any square dance. 

 

January 2019 KK Newsletter, page 3 

mailto:joanne@thepatricks.name


 January 2019 KK Newsletter, page 4 

 

 

Cole Ramires 

Brenda Gates.  

Sara Hasley 

 

Randy & Patricia majors 

 

Leon and Helena Isbell 

Vicki Wohlander. 

 

John and Kamie Porro

*Pictures of new Kuzzins Angie Espare as well as Jorge Decker and Gloria David will be published  soon. 
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2018 45TH KK Anniversary Dance.   

Debut of New Club Skirt 

2018 Sock Hop – Ladies Only 

2018 July 4 Firewheel Exhibition 

2018 KK Graduating Class! 

“12 Days of Christmas.” 2018 Christmas Party 



 

Featuring 
Callers Tim Tyl and Wayne Baldwin 

Cuer JL Pelton 

Rounds: 7:00 - 8pm 

Grand March 8:00 pm 

Garland Senior Activity Center, 600 West Avenue A, Garland 

Ernest and Martha Hernandez:  972- 271-9896 

February 15, 2019 

46th Anniversary Dance 


